BoD Report January 2023
Path Planning met January 15th,

Conversation is ongoing regarding Little Wing's needs for more space and the needs of
Fire Crew for camping. Old reefer dock disassembly is planned for Spring. A sitewalk
with impacted members and staff is planned to further the discussion.

Members of Child Care joined us for a conversation about space in Xavanadu. They are
interested in gaining a presence on the south side.

Xavanadu conversation topics included the Visionary Lounge, the return of the Work-it
shop, and possible improvements to Stewardship and the dining area.

Lidar mapping of trees is progressing to help identify Ash trees that could be destroyed
by the Emerald Ash Borer. Concerns include mitigating the potential loss of many
shaded areas and educating people on the issue.

Next meeting Sunday February 19th; 10:30 site walk weather and water level
permitting. Hybrid Meeting 12pm-3pm.



